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Reception 
Wednesday 25th January 

'Wellbeing Wednesday'. 
30th, 31st January and 1st February 
Vision and Hearing Screening 
 
Parents Evening Zoom Meeting 
start Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Thursday 29th June – Trip to Sealife 
Centre 
 

Year 1 

Wednesday 25th January 

'Wellbeing Wednesday'. 
Tuesday 21st February – Gressenhall 
Farm and Workshop Trip 
 
Book Look Drop in Monday 20th 
February 3.15 to 4 pm 
 
Parents Evening Zoom Meeting 
start Tuesday 21st February week 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 
Wednesday 25th January 'Wellbeing 

Wednesday'. 
 
Thursday 9th  February – Viking Day 

Book Look Drop in Monday 20th 
February 3.15 to 4 pm 
 
Parents Evening Zoom Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Year 4  
 
Wednesday 25th January 

'Wellbeing Wednesday'. 
 
Thurs 9th Feb: Morocco Day (no 

cost)  

Book Look Drop in Monday 20th 
February 3.15 to 4 pm 
 
Parents Evening Zoom Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Tues 21st March: Pilgrimage to 

Walsingham (£14.20) 

 
 
 
 

Year 5 
Wednesday 25th January 

'Wellbeing Wednesday'. 
 
Pedal Power Group1 30th and 31st 
Jan Group 2 2nd and 3rd February 
 
Tuesday 7th February 5W Dance 
Show (depart 12.45 pm) 
 
Book Look Drop in Monday 20th 
February 3.15 to 4 pm 
 
Parents Evening Zoom Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Cross Country Horsford Junior 
Friday 24th February 
 
Wednesday 29th March 10.30  
Theatre Royal Trip Unexpected 

Year 6 
  
Wednesday 25th January 

'Wellbeing Wednesday'. 
 
Book Look Drop in Monday 20th 
February 3.15 to 4 pm 
 
Parents Evening Zoom Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Cross Country Horsford Junior 
Friday 24th February 
 
 
 

ALL  
 
Wednesday 25th January 

'Wellbeing Wednesday'. 
Friday 10th February – last day of this 
half term  
Monday 20th February – back to 
school 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
Theatre Royal 27th April 2023 2pm  
(optional and pre-booked) 
 

New Reception Intake Parents 
Welcome Evening Monday 15th 
May at 5.30pm  
 
New Intake Children drop in 
Monday 12th June and Thursday 
15th June  
 
 

Year 2 

Wednesday 25th January 

'Wellbeing Wednesday'. 
 
Book Look Drop in Monday 20th 
February 3.15 to 4 pm 
 
Parents Evening Zoom Meeting 
start Tuesday 21st February week 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 
Do we have your most recent contact 
details? 
 
We are finding a number of parents 
have changed their phone numbers, 
emails and even addresses and 
forgotten to tell us.   If you know 
there have been changes in the last 
year or two, call the office to check 
we have those details. 
 
 

WELLBEING WEDNESDAY 
 
Student Council are keen to help improve the wellbeing of the children at our school and are very pleased to announce  
that on Wednesday 25th January we are having a 'Wellbeing Wednesday'. On this day, the children (and staff!) are  
allowed to bring in slippers or comfy socks to wear in their classroom (or office!) to see if this helps create a 
sense of calm and relaxation. Normal school shoes will be required to be worn outside, in the corridors,  
dining hall and of course the toilets!  

 

SELECT – LUNCHES – ORDER  

All lunches, even for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children 

eligible for pupil premium funding who do not pay for 

them, must be ordered the day before they are required.  

This week our kitchen have been angels having to cater for 

up to 60 children whose lunches had not been ordered. 

Our school’s food is now incredibly tasty and nutritious: the 

cost is absolute value for money.  We encourage as many 

of the children as possible to consider getting these 

lunches.  



 

                                     CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
   

                                                         
 
 
1L  Chris - for writing a great diary entry and trying hard to become an independent 
writer. 
 2J  Tommy – for his excellent work ethic and positive attitude 3J:  Maya C is a star this 
week for using her imagination and creativity to design a Viking character for her Viking 
world. 
Eibhlin  for working so hard to make her writing even better both content and 
handwriting. 
2H Thea  for showing great enthusiasm for all of her learning and trying her very best in 
her work - especially in some tricky maths! 
Joseph K for working very hard on his writing to make it exciting, interesting and neat. 
Well done. 
3B Zara Costa: We would love to celebrate Zara, the master weaver! She was excellent 
at providing peer feedback to children when using a loom, being kind, specific and 
helpful. Great job Zara! 
4HD Ada is a star this week for her fantastic science work which was beautifully 
presented and detailed.  Great work Ada! 
Violette is a star this week for providing a WAGOLL in topic to assist her peers - such 
wonderful work and she should be very proud! 
4M Finlay and Ethan: Well done boys - you are working really hard on your handwriting 
and it is showing in your work. Excellent effort! 
5W Leighla M - Being a kind and patient member of our class - a true friend to all. 
Clodagh - Always putting in 100% effort into all she does and consistently producing 
work to a very high standard 
5B Matilda – for showing great leadership skills in our PE team building games this week. 
6M Raphael - writing an excellent diary entry based on Mog's Christmas Calamity.  
6M: Cristine for being helpful around the classroom and pushing herself in her learning.  
6W: Frankie for sharing his ideas with the class and showing kindness to others.  
 
 

 

 
 

                              YOUNG VOICES – CHOIR  - BLUE PETER  

                                                       BADGE  

 

  
                                       We have exciting news that the BBC children’s 
television programme, Blue Peter, are going to be attending and filming 
at the upcoming Young Voices concert on Thursday 26th January at 
Birmingham Resorts World Arena. 
The performance and rehearsals in the arena will be filmed and their 
Presenter Mwaksy Mudenda will be on stage during warm ups and 
taking part in the performance as part of the Young Voices Choir.  
The Blue Peter team has asked us to remind you that your children 

can  
apply for their Blue Peter Music badge

 for just taking part in any 
Young Voices performance. So we thought you would like to know - as 
we know how prized Blue Peter badges are!  Or at least they were 45 
years ago! 
The Blue Peter episode with the Young Voices performance is likely to 
be aired on Friday 3rd February 2023 at 5pm on CBBC and iPlayer, so do 
tune in if interested. 

 

 
TWITTER – ARE YOU FOLLOWING US? 
 
If not, go to TWITTER and find@francisassisi5 
You will find out about some of the great things our school does 
outside the curriculum. 
 

   

https://youngvoices.cmail20.com/t/t-l-fjdvg-jyztihklu-y/

